
From: Viviana Vigil
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Against cutting down uptown trees
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 9:28:57 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello City Council-

We love uptown and we want it improved. Thank you for your hard work in making sure that happens.
But Please reconsider your plan to remove all of the ficus trees on Greenleaf. Please reconsider your original
proposal of a gradual removal of the trees to maintain the shade in the area.

please,

Viviana Vigil
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